


currently use. The 7 career firefighters that would be responded under FRV would go a 
long way to address this. 
All Victorian, professional and volunteer firefighters, deserve modern fire services that 
meet the needs of our growing communities. 
 
To ensure the safety of all Victorians - including me as a firefighter, I ask you to please 
seriously consider your support for the proposed fire services reform. 
Reform of our fire services will ensure the safety of your constituents, and all 
communities in our growing state. Additionally, it will ensure the safety of our firefighters 
and stop the ever increasing and unrealistic demand being placed on volunteer 
firefighters because of the enormous urban growth resulting in increased emergency 
calls. 
I also respectfully submit that you give consideration to my request to modernise the fire 
service along with the introduction of presumptive legislation laws to protect fire service 
employees. Both are needed to be endorsed and implemented by Parliament before 
the commencement of the fire season. This is important to me and my colleagues. 
Thanks for your time.
 
Regards
 
Matt
 

Matt Dolling Leading Firefighter
Frankston Fire Station – 3 Cranbourne Road Frankston 3199
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